Nev. panel discusses e-games
wagering
By Daniel Rothberg, Las Vegas Sun

State leaders and regulators explored Friday whether Nevada
could allow wagering on e-sports, a growing industry of video
game competitions that attracts millennials and is expected to
bring in $1.9 billion by 2018.

As many groups push for a larger e-sports presence in Nevada,
officials must determine whether spectators can bet on them
like they would a sporting event.

During the meeting of the Nevada Gaming Policy Committee — a
panel that included Gov. Brian Sandoval, regulators and casino
executives — topics such as daily fantasy sports, e-sports,
skills-based gaming and online gaming were discussed. The
popularity of the video game industry could bring significant
economic development if regulators agreed to take wagers on
the outcome.
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